From: Brian [mailto:bgduprat@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 3:28 PM
To: AGO - CAP <AGO.CAP@vermont.gov>
Subject: Solar City complaints

To Whom It May Concern:

On May 19, 2017, | signed a contract with Solar City for the installation of solar panels on my roof. In recent weeks | have
been made aware of concerns some consumers may have with this company, its product, and/or integrity of the
contract. | am requesting any public records you may have on file regarding concerns and/or complaints that have been
filed with your office with regard to Solar City and its products and business dealings.

Thank you,
Brian G. DuPrat

52 Snowcrest Road
Fairfax, VT 05454
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